
 

 

      Lytchett Minster and Upton Town Council  

Consultation on the introduction of a 20-mph limit in Sandy Lane and associated roads. 

The Department of Transport guidance states that 20mph schemes may have “environmental benefits as, 

generally, driving more slowly at a steady pace will save fuel and reduce pollution, unless an unnecessarily 

low gear is used.” 

Providing low speed in low traffic areas also promotes increased walking and cycling. 

Map of Proposal (impacted roads marked in orange) 

 

 

 



 

 

The proposed roads which will be impacted by the introduction of a 20-mph speed limit.  You 

should also note that if this scheme is supported by local people, and taken forward by Dorset 

Council, it will include all roads leading onto these roads, as identified in the map.  

Sandy Lane 

Yarrell’s Lane 

Moorland Way 

Sea View Road 

Watery Lane 

Policeman’s Lane 

 

YOUR VIEWS ARE IMPORTANT 

The Town Council is keen to hear the views of our residents in relation to this proposed change.  The 

reduction in speed will ultimately be the decision of Dorset Council; however, they have asked us to consult 

with residents and provide feedback.  Dorset Council advise that it is not possible just to implement the 

speed limit reduction in just Sandy Lane, it also has to be rolled out in associated roads. 

Please take a few moments to let us know whether or not you would support the proposed changes as 

identified on the map above by ticking the appropriate boxes below: 

I am a resident of Lytchett Minster and Upton          □ 

I am not a resident of Lytchett Minster and Upton    □ 

I am in support of the proposed introduction of a 20-mph speed change as per the roads highlighted            

□ 

I am not in support of the proposed introduction of a 20-mph speed change as per the roads highlighted          

□  

Please tick the following statements below which may apply to you: 

Concerns about access to my home                                              □ 

I use these routes to travel to local schools                                         □  

I am concerned that this road is a short cut to bypass busier roads                      □  

I use these roads as a pedestrian and am concerned about current speed                  □ 

I am worried about speeding in these roads when using them in my vehicle         □ 

Please indicate the number of weekly journeys you make on which you travel along the proposed route: 

0-10  □  11-30 □    30+  □ 

  



 

 

Any other comments/observations/suggestions: 

 

 

 

If you would like us to update you on the progress of this matter, please complete as below 

Name:  

Address: 

Email: 

 

 

 

We thank you for your time in taking part in this community engagement exercise.  You may return your 

questionnaire in the following ways: 

1. Letterbox of Council Offices, 1 Moorland Parade 

2. Email – councillors@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

3. Post – via our postal address as below 

The closing date for this consultation ends on 30 September 2024. 

 

1 Moorland Parade, Moorland Way, Upton, BH16 5JS                   01202 632070 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk          office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 
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